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As February marks the conclusion of Semester 1 and the start of Semester 2 for our Junior High Family Day looms on 
the horizon. At this time we are reminded of the importance of Family.  As a potter molds clay to form a beautiful  
creation, so does the strong bond of family and good values. 

Family bonds are a link to our past and a guide to our future. Early influences are fundamental to individual  
development and growth.  Families come in all shapes and sizes and can be generally defined as two or more people who 
share goals and values, have long-term commitments to one another, and usually live in the same place.

We all want to “belong” and feel accepted. A sense of belonging is derived from the strong bond of family. Family is 
where our roots take hold and from there we grow. We are molded within a unit, which prepares us for what we will 
experience in the world and how we react to those experiences. Values are taught at an early age and are carried with us 
throughout our life. Family is the first and primary educator.

A close family bond is like a safe harbor where we find refuge. From trusting that someone will pick us up when we 
fall, to someone being there for us as we experience the storms in life - family bonds help to instill trust and hope in the 
world around us and belief in ourselves. Rituals such as liturgies, holidays, school routines, bedtime stories, and  
daily meals shared together; provide a sense of warmth, structure and safety. These rituals and traditions, not only create 
memories and leave a family legacy, but create our first path in life - one that is positive.  
At St. Joseph School – We are Family.

February is a very busy month with Shrove Tuesday the 13th and Ash Wednesday on the 14th signifying the beginning 
of Lent.  Family week runs from Monday, February 19th through to Friday, February 23rd. If you received a Survey in 
the mail from Alberta Learning, please take the time to fill it out and return it.  We receive feedback from many sources 
but we require feedback from you, good and bad, in order to improve on what we are doing at SJS.  Re-registration for 
existing SJS students has begun and registration for new families for the 2023-2024 school year will open on February 
1st.  Online registration forms can be found on the SJS homepage, please contact the office if you have any questions or 
need any assistance with the registration process.  Again remember that at St. Joseph School– We are Family – and there 
is no problem we cannot solve together.

God Bless,
Brent Christensen



February 2024
février • Saommitsiki’somm

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1
Grades 1-3 Mass 
8:45am-9:45am

2
Presentation of

Jesus at the Temple

3

4
Youth Led Mass

St. Ambrose Church
4:00pm-5:00pm

ALL our WELCOME

5 6 7
CCH Grade 9  
Parent Night  

7:00pm-7:30pm  
CCH Campus East

8
Grades 4-5 Mass 
8:45am-9:45am

9
PD Day SJS
No School

10

11 12 13
Shrove Tuesday

Free Pancake  
Hot Lunch

Valentine’s Day
Activities

14
Lenten Liturgy 

12:15pm-1:15pm

15
Office Hours

5:00pm-6:30pm

16 17

18
1st Sunday

of Lent

19
Family Day
No School

20 21 22
Convention Day

23
Convention Day

24

25
2nd Sunday

of Lent

26 27 28
Edo of Japan 

 Hot Lunch

“PINK Shirt Day”

Board Meeting

29

No School for Students February  19- 23, 2024 

JV Girls League Tournament @ SCPB
JV Boys League Tournament @ RI Baker

SV Boys League Tournament @ CCS
SV Girls League Tournament @ HOME

Come join us for our  
Youth Led Mass-Sunday, February 4th, 2024 at 4:00pm.

St. Joseph School will be coordinating Mass at  
St. Ambrose Church. Knights of Columbus will be serving donuts and 

juice after Mass. All families are welcome to attend.



February Athletic Report

As we begin the month of February, we look forward to some more exciting basketball and our league champi-
onships. The JV boys will close their season out with a tournament at RI Baker on February 2nd and 3rd. The JV 
girls will also be playing their final tournament that weekend as they head to St. Catherines in Picture Butte. Both 
teams have had excellent seasons with a lot of growth as athletes. We wish both teams well in this final  
championship tournament! As for our SV teams, they will play their final league championship tournament the 
following weekend.  
The boys will be at Coaldale Christian on Feb. 9-10, while the girls will have home court  
advantage, playing the final tournament at St. Joseph on Feb. 10th. Depending on how our SV teams do at these 
tournaments, they may have the opportunity to compete in the Zone Championship on March 1-2. Good luck 
to our SV teams! At this time I would like to thank all of our referees and scorekeepers for all of their hard work 
ensuring that the season ran smoothly. I would also like to thank the following coaches and staff volunteers for 
dedicating their time and talents to our St. Joseph athletes.  

•	 JV and SV Girls: Mrs. Baron and Jim Bosch
•	 JV Boys: Raegan Abrey and Darcee Abrey Mckeown
•	 SV Boys: Evan Mayo and Ken Coles 
•	 School Liaison for Boys teams: Mrs. Robison
 
Also, I would like to thank our parents for all of the effort put into shuttling the athletes to  
tournaments and games, to providing food for our coaches rooms and riding the bus to Vulcan. To our grade 9 
athletes as they venture on to high school next year, we wish them all the best in their future basketball pursuits!

Sincerely,

Bruce Gal

PARENT/CAREGIVER SUPPORT

Petra........................................403-795-3328

COUNSELLING SUPPORT

Mike.......................................587-370-3728

YOUTH SUPPORT

Kaitlynn........................................403-795-4627

INDIGENOUS SUPPORT

Christie.......................................403-915-7530

SENIOR SUPPORT

Renee........................................587-370-8518

Need Support?

We are in your community!

With support from your  
municipalities, services are  

FREE of CHARGE.









Join us as Lethbridge Family Services presents while

you enjoy a complimentary dinner at a night of

exciting learning

RELATIONSHIPS
HEALTHY

(I)SWAG Presents:

February

15
5:30 - 8:00pm

Location

Please RSVP at:

Anton’s Ballroom
Sandman Signature, 320

Scenic Drive S, Lethbridge AB

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7R9L8CC





Presenting season one of The CHOSEN, rated Parental Guidance, portraying the 
life of Jesus Christ and the calling of his inital diciples.  

Starting, Sunday, February 25th and running every Sunday until March 17th,  
sponsored by St. Ambrose Hall Committee.

Place: St. Joseph School- 1413 23 Avenue - Coaldale, aB
Time: Doors open 5:00 pm - Show starts at 5:45 pm
Admission: $2/person or $10/family
Snacks will be available; hotdog/drink/bag of popcorn for an extra $5/person.

Approximate running time for the movie is 90 minutes.  
Come join us this Lenten Season. You are Called, You Matter, You Belong!

ST. AMBROSE PARISH
1513 - 23 Avenue

Coaldale, AB   T1M 1E2 
                             

                                 Phone : 403-345-3400
                       Email :  office@stambroseparish.ca


